New Marlborough Culture Council Meeting, September 17, 2020

Present were Nancy Barbe, Linda Fass, Margie Robbins, Eugene Cleary, Alice Fahs,
Wendy Miller, Richard Long, Holly Valente, Sue Cohen and Louise Yohalem {(guest).

The telephonic meeting was called to order at 4:15 by Nancy Barbe. Praviously
approved July 11 minutes were revised with requested rewording and were approved.
July 16 minutes were approved after some technical corections.

Treasurer’s Report was presented by Richard Long, Treasurer. Bad News Jazz will not
be completed with the grant money being returned and other grants are stiil unresoived
which could result in additional monies being returned to the fund. The Treasurer's
Report was approved.

Grant applications due October instead of September. MASS Cultural Council need to
wait for State Cultural Councit budget. We can make our determinations in early
January instead of December.

Fundraising letter will go out in early November. Wendy is working with Tax Collector
and Assessor to have an up-to-date and correct list for the mailing.

Holly will check with Deb O’Brien regarding the possibility of resuming the mestings in
the Library for those able to meet in person.

The Council would like to welcome new members to The Council but understands
these are probably not the best times for new members.

Meeting adjourned at 5 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Holly Valente
Temporary Secretary



